
From: Catherine Jenkins cajenkins@lbl.gov (Chair, OEB Section) 
Date: Tue, Jun 18, 2013 at 4:13 PM 
Subject: Re: Fwd: final version 
To: David A Hodges <hodges@eecs.berkeley.edu> 
 
Hi David,  
 
The Oakland-East Bay Section agreed to sponsor the proposed Milestone at Berkeley 
for "First RISC Microprocessor."  We approved $800 for the plaque. We understand that 
the EECS Department will cover installation cost and any other costs.  If possible we'd 
like to see the final proposal in its submitted form. 
 
Thanks, 
Kate. 
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